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A project is underway to build a new education campus in Jindabyne. The purpose-built 
campus will include a separate primary school and high school, known as Jindabyne Public 
School and Jindabyne High School, with modern facilities to support students, teachers, and 
the community. 

Barry Way upgrade works commencing Monday 1 July 2024 

Upgrades are being made to Barry Way to provide safe access for students, staff and vehicles 
traveling to, near and within the Jindabyne Education Campus. The purpose of this work is to: 

• create a new intersection on the northern side of the school site 

• create a roundabout on the southern side of the school site 

• reduce the speed limit along Barry Way adjacent to the school from 100km/hr to 
80km/hr 

• include a school zone that will reduce speed to 40km/hr in school times  

Works that are starting on Barry Way from 1 July 2024 include: 

• Installation of environmental controls such as silk fences and drain protection 

• Deploying road signage  

• Tree and vegetation removal  

• Roadworks surveying for in-ground facilities 

Removal of trees to improve Barry Way  

The upgrades to Barry Way will impact 112 trees which are located within the grass verges on 
both sides of the roadway. The upgrade will require the removal of 69 trees and retain 43 
trees. Landscaping that will take place around the grounds of the completed project will see a 
number of trees planted in response to the removal of trees. 

We have engaged a qualified Arborist to prepare an Arboriculture Impact Assessment, which 
assesses the health, condition and retention value of the subject trees and outlines stringent 
tree protection and removal measures required to be followed during construction. 

For more detail regarding these works, please refer to Project Update - June 2024 which can 
be found at https://edu.nsw.link/JindabyneEC 
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How can I get involved? 

If you have any queries or concerns about this project, you can contact School Infrastructure 
NSW during business hours on 1300 482 651 or by emailing 
schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au  

A dedicated project page will be updated as the project progresses. The webpage 
can be found at https://edu.nsw.link/JindabyneEC or scan the QR code (right).  

You can register to receive project updates, works notifications and other communications 
emailed directly to you by completing the contact form on the webpage. 
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